
PUBLIC PETITIONS COMMITTEE CONSIDERATION OF PE1509 
QUESTIONS / ISSUES ARISING FROM COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

TUESDAY 5 AUGUST 2014 

Scottish Government— 

 Will the lack of redoubling at the Inverness end, or at the loop at 
Dalcross, be addressed in the first phase of works announced by the 
Scottish Government on 28 March 2014? 

 What plans are there to increase the number of paths for freight trains? 
What consideration has been given to reducing the number of lorries 
on the A96 and A9 by increasing the capacity for rail freight in the 
region? 

TUESDAY 1 APRIL 2014 

Network Rail— 
 

 What is the timescale for the £170m investment in the Aberdeen to 
Inverness route? 

 


